
 

SILVER SANDS BRIDLE CLUB  

ENGLISH/WESTERN SHOW 

Show Manager:  Ms. Rosalyn Ogle – rosdconstructors@crl.rr.com 

Saturday & Sunday - May 16 & 17 

SSBC COVID 19 GROUND RULES FOR OUR UPCOMING EVENTS 

Any person attending a Silver Sands Bridle Club Event are asked to accommodate the following smart 

Show Horse Social Distancing Guidelines:  The COVID 19 NEW NORMAL 

 Cloth face coverings are requested at all times – Bandanas are Coverings!  This requirement 
helps protect others from you, if you are asymptomatic. (Not necessarily for riders going into 
the show arena or on horseback on the grounds, we expect you know how to stay socially 
distant from thy horse neigh-bor!) 

 All persons should remain six feet, or more, apart, in keeping with CDC social distancing 
guidelines – That’s approximately one 16 hand Quarter Horse Length Head to Tail 

 If you have been in Louisiana, Connecticut, New Jersey or New York, in the 14 days, please 
self-isolate.   

 If you are experiencing fever, shortness of breath, and/or cough, in contact with someone 
who has tested positive for Covid-19, or in any international region, please do not come on 
the grounds at this time. 

 Seating at the Arena is going to be very limited.  Spectators may want to bring their own lawn 
chair and space yourself around the outside perimeter of the arena. 
(Please not in the in/out/tractor service gate areas).  
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